COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ord May, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

S lettor of the 22nd ultimo respecting the Steamer
"NEW DAGENHAM" (now named "BAYRAKLI", and have %o
thank you for your remarks in regard thereto, which

‘ have bsen duly notad.
Ty r I am, Dear Sirs,
) Yours faithfully,
Clerk to the
L Clessification Committee,
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Foundation
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IZMIR,
Turkey

.

 00Ab4 - 00%6%Y- 0T




